
From: Taylor, Richele
To: AmickMS@dhec.sc.gov <AmickMS@dhec.sc.gov>

Date: 12/12/2016 2:24:24 PM
Subject: N Charleston US Marine Corps Reserve Training Center

Meredith,
 
Hope you are doing well. I left you a voicemail on this, but wanted to follow up by email as well.  The Governor’s 
office has been asked to sign off on a covenant deferral for land being passed from the Marines to N Charleston. My 
understanding is there will be a VCC entered into.  I received a copy of the FOSET and other documentation, and 
everything looks okay. However,  I wanted to touch base with DHEC and make sure that there are no issues of which I 
am not aware.   The best way to reach me is by cell below.
 
Thanks,
 
Richele K. Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
O:  803-734-8465
C:  803-231-9763
It’s a great day in South Carolina
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